
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS HOLDS DISCUSSIONS WITH STAKEHOLDERS 

The School of Business successfully held discussion with various stakeholders from the industry 

in preparation for the 6
th

 AIBUMA Conference. 

The meeting chaired by Associate Dean Undergraduate Studies, Mr. CN Kariuki. The 

stakeholders were challenged to make sure that invited people turn up for the much anticipated 

conference.  

 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/11163

